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December4 2017
Dear Sisters and Brothers:

On behalf of the officers, staff, and members of Local 721, it has been a busy year for everyone and we
have many updates to share.

Membership Information Mectings

With the expansion and renovation at the Local 721 Training Center, from December 2017 until June
2018 the membership information meetings will be held at an off-site location. Please check the Local
721website for more information. We thank you for your patience and understanding while this work is

being done.
Holiday Open House and Kids Party Deferred

This year we need to defer our annual holiday open house and Kids party. In lieu of the event we will be
making a charitable donation on behalf of the members of Local 721 to The Toy Mountain Toy Drive to
help make the holidays a little brighter for families in need.

Update on our Training Centre Expansion

This year Local 721 began construction on a state-of-the-art training center of excellence for our
members. Thanks to you, this organization has what it takes to meet the challenges of the construction
industry. Thanks to the foundation that you built, our Union will continue to grow, in solidarity and with
integrity. We look forward to welcoming everyone to your new home shortly.

Telephone Fax
416-236-4026 416-232-9565



68" Anniversary Pin Party

On Saturday September 23", the Ironworkers Local 721 family joined together with over 1100 in
attendance to celebrate what we've built together and all the years of great work and friendship. It was a
wonderful evening. For those that could not attend, please contact the Local Union to make
arrangements to receive your awards. Please see below picture of our 65 year pin recipients.
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Website Update and Email

There has been lots of work on our website and it will be regularly updated to keep current with events
and contacts. We also want to improve our email communications so please go to; w721.org to register
or contact the Local Union Administrative Staff

As we get close to the end of the year, we want to thank you sincerely for all your hard work as well as
your patience and understanding through the expansion and changes at Local 721. As Ironworkers we
are proud of you, and we hope that we will never stop making you proud,that you are, and always will be
a member of Local 721.

PLEASE NOTE: As of January 2nd, 2018, the Local will no longer be accepting cash payments.
We accept payment via bank (in-branch, telephone or online at BMO, SCOTIA, RBC, TD & CIBC) or by
VISA/MC/Amex/Discovery/Union Pay at the window. To pay ata bank, you must have an account with
that bank. If paying by credit card over the phone to the hall, the credit card MUST be in the member's
name. As always, please contact us at the hall with any questions at 416-236-4026.

Local Union Officers and Administrative Staff Temporary Relocation

Please be advised: due to the renovations at the Local Union Hall, our Officers and Admin Staff will be
relocating to 2425 Matheson Bivd East Suite 758. Effective January through June 2018. All contact

phone numbers will remain the same. Training Instructors, Welding Supervisor and Training Centre
Administration will remain at the Training Centre. Please call the Local Union with any inquiries.

On behalf of all the Officers and Staff at Local 721, Warmest Thoughts and Best Wishes for a
Wonderful Holiday and Very Happy New Year]

Fratgmally yours,
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Luiz Barros Marc Arsenault

Business Agent, President Business Manager



